Sir Edward Garnier QC MP

House of Commons

London SWIA 0AA

Adrian Eastwood Esq
Development Services Manager
Harborough District Council
Miller's House

Roman Way

Market Harborough LE16 7PQ

5 November 2013

Dear Mr Eastwood
13/01523/FUL

Like a great many of my constituents who live in or near Great Glen and the local county
councillor, Dr Kevin Feltham, I too wish to object to the application by the CWS to build a
crematorium, a cemetery, a woodland burial ground and a car park on land between the old
A6 London Road and the A6 Great Glen by-pass, and to express my support for these
constituents and to register with you my concerns about the CWS’s application. You will
already have received objections based on the site itself and its proximity to two schools and
residential properties, the inevitable traffic increase throughout the day and especially during
the morning and afternoon school rush hours and the blight effect it will have on local
property values. These are not merely formulaic objections but to my constituents concerns
of genuine substance with which I agree.

[ understand that the Highways Authority will not permit access to the proposed site from the
by-pass so the traffic generated by the growing number of funerals every day will cause
congestion in the village and possibly endanger the safety of pedestrians, particularly the
children attending Leicester Grammar School and Stoneygate School right next to the
proposed site. In short this is not a suitable site for a large complex with high volumes of
traffic coming in and out of the site every day. I urge the Planning Committee to reject this
application.

Yours sincerely

Sir Edward Garnier

www.edwardgarnier.co.uk



